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At 2:00 P.M., August 2, 2018, in the presence of Evan Mililo, John Mahan, Eric Beebe, Sean Libby, and Paul Sweetser, Bob Cafarelli received and opened sealed bids for the construction of the Brooks Park restroom.  A representatives from Cape Cod Builders and Eastward Co.was also present.
.  

Five bids were received. Results of the bid opening are as follows (from low to high):


	Company Name
	Bid
	
	
	

	Cape Cod Builders
	$80,800
	
	
	

	Eastward Co.
	$95,683
	
	
	

	R Mullen Associates
	$98,750
	
	
	

	Kneeland Construction
	$112,000
	
	
	

	New England Spec
	$174,586
	
	
	



Representatives were allowed to review bids.

The low bidder did not receive the one Addendum issued because they received the bid package from Project Dog.  The Addendum clarified the septic and water connection issue. 

The bids were taken under advisement for review and later recommendation of award to the Selectmen. 

The bid opening was adjourned at 2:30 pm”

